
Ruben Villa Fight Day Media
Links
ORANGE, Calif. (April 14, 2018) – Below are media links about
undefeated featherweight prospect Ruben Villa. Villa fight’s
tonight for his 1st title, the WBO Youth Featherweight title
against  Marlon  Olea  in  Villa’s  hometown  of  Salinas,
California.

https://www.boxingscene.com/ruben-villa-i-feel-like-my-time-ki
cking-right-now–127133, Ruben Villa: I feel like my time is
kicking in right now, Thomas Gerbasi, Boxingscene.com

http://ucnlive.com/thompson-boxing-promotions-goes-storm-house
/, Thompson Boxing Goes Storm House, Steve Kim, UCNLIVE.COM

http://www.kion546.com/news/salinas-boxer-back-home-for-title-
fight/727855313 , Salinas Boxer Back Home for Title fight,
KION, CBS affiliate in Salinas

https://www.thecalifornian.com/videos/sports/2018/04/12/salina
s-ruben-villa-iv-coming-home-his-title-fight/509441002/,
Salinas’ Ruben Villa IV, Coming Home for His Title Fight, The
Californian

https://www.thecalifornian.com/story/sports/2018/04/12/homecom
ing-salinas-ruben-villa-iv-returns-fight-his-
career/501586002/, Homecoming: Salinas’ Ruben Villa IV Returns
For The Fight of his Career. Angel Ostly, The Californian.

https://www.ringtv.com/533294-ruben-villa-im-pretty-sure-shaku
r-stevenson-will-fight/, Ruben Villa: I’m Pretty Sure Me and
Shakur  Stevenson  Will  Fight  Aagain,  Joseph  Santoliquito,
RINGTV.com

Tickets for “New Blood” are priced at $75 & $125, and are
available for purchase by calling 714-935-0900, or online at

https://www.abramsboxing.com/ruben-villa-fight-day-media-links/
https://www.abramsboxing.com/ruben-villa-fight-day-media-links/


ThompsonBoxing.com.

All fights will be live streamed on TB Presents: New Blood via
Thompson Boxing Facebook page and ThompsonBoxing.com.

The livestream starts at 6:00 p.m. PT / 9:00 p.m. ET with Beto
Duran as the blow-by-blow announcer and Steve Kim providing
expert color commentary.

Doors open at 4:30 p.m. local time with the first bout at
approximately 6:00 p.m. The Salinas Storm House is located at
185 Maryal Dr. Salinas, CA 93907.

“New Blood” is presented by Banner Promotions and Thompson
Boxing Promotions.

For regular updates on our fighters, events, and promotions,
please check Banner Promotions Facebook Page , and follow us
on Instagram and Twitter @BannerBoxing


